
 

 

 
 
Rif. 29/2017                                 2 May 2017 
 
 
 

 
Dr. Silvia Peppoloni 
Secretary General of the  
International Association for  
Promoting Geoethics (IAPG) 

 
 
 
 
Subject: Endorsement by SGI of the Cape Town Statement on Geoethics by IAPG. 
 
 
 
Dear Dr. Peppoloni: 
 

On behalf of the Società Geologica Italiana (SGI),  
I inform you of the formal endorsement by the SGI of the Cape Town Statement on Geoethics 
that has been developed by the International Association for Promoting Geoethics (IAPG).  
This endorsement can be publically announced and can be acknowledged by use of the SGI 
logo. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Signature  
 
 

 
 


